## **GODALMING TOWN COUNCIL**



## PRESS RELEASE

## Mayor Elect & Deputy Mayor Elect 2016/17

Godalming Town Council is happy to announce its Mayor Elect and Deputy Mayor Elect for the Civic Year 2016/17. The Mayor Elect is Councillor David Hunter, who has been serving as Deputy Mayor for the current year and the Deputy Mayor Elect is Councillor Simon Thornton.

The new civic year will commence on Thursday, 12 May 2016 when both the Mayor Elect and Deputy Mayor Elect will come into office and the Town Council's Annual Council and Mayor Making Ceremony. This meeting is open to the public and all are welcome to attend.

Ends

In case of query please contact:

Louise Goodfellow Godalming Town Clerk – 01483 523575 or townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk Release Date: 21 January 2016